Veronica Cox

From: Chemicals.london <Chemicals.london@phe.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 April 2021 16:04

To: Planning

Cc: Chemicals.london

Subject: OFFICIAL: Planning consultation for 21/00953/FUL [SCDC]
OFFICIAL

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for sending us this local planning application (reference 21/00953/FUL).

As Public Health England (PHE) are not a statutory consultee, we would not normally comment on this type of planning
application unless there are specific chemical & environmental hazard concerns which have the potential to impact
on the health of local communities. Impacts on public health from local air quality, noise and contaminated land fall
under the remit of the local authority and it is their responsibility to decide whether or not to comment on these
aspects of the planning application.

The planning authority may wish to contact the local authority public health team for matters relating to wider
determinants of health associated with this development/proposal.

If the local authority has any specific queries relating to potential impacts on public health from chemical &
environmental hazard exposures, then they are welcome to contact us for advice.

Regards,

Selina Dagless

Environmental Hazards and Emergencies Department (EHED)
Centre for Radiation, Chemical and Environmental Hazards (CRCE)
Public Health England

chemicals.london@phe.gov.uk

www.gov.uk/phe Follow us on Twitter @PHE _uk
Protecting and improving the nation’s health

From: Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org <Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Sent: 12 April 2021 15:20

To: Chemicals.london <Chemicals.london@phe.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning consultation for 21/00953/FUL [SCDC]

Dear Sir/Madam Please find correspondence from Greater Cambridge Shared Planning attached to this email in
relation to the following application for Planning Permission.

Local Planning Authority: South Cambridgeshire District Council

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of a care home (Use Class C2) with external amenity space,
access, parking, landscaping and other associated works

Site address: Former Hotel Felix Whitehouse Lane Cambridge

Reference: 21/00953/FUL

Public Access link: https://applications.greatercambridgeplanning.org/online-applications/PLAN/21/00953/FUL

Disclaimer



The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived

*******************************************************************************************The

information contained in the Email and any attachments is confidential and intended solely and for the attention
and use of the named addressee(s). It may not be disclosed to any other person without the express authority of the
PHE, or the intended recipient or both. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy, distribute
or retain this message or any part of it. This footnote also confirms that this Email has been swept for computer
viruses by Exchange Online Protection, but please re-sweep any attachments before opening or saving.
HTTP://www.phe.gov.uk
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